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To: NJSIAA Member Schools 
From: NJSIAA Sports Advisory Task Force 
Date: December 4, 2020 
RE: Return-to-Play – Ice Hockey Update – Skiing Reminder 
 
In response to Executive Order 204, which suspends indoor practices and competition in all sports, starting 
Saturday, December 5, 2020, the NJSIAA Sports Advisory Task Force announces the following 
modifications to the ice hockey season: 
 

• Competition may start on Friday, January 15, 2021 
• The season will be extended to Saturday, March 6, 2021 
• Any student-athlete that is subject to a transfer sit-period will be eligible for participation on 

Monday, February 1, 2021.   
 

The practice start date, Monday, December 14, 2020, remains unchanged.  Starting on this date, virtual 
contact or outdoor practices will be permitted.  Indoor practices may begin on Sunday, January 3, 2021, 
unless Executive Order 204 is further modified prior to this date.  As a reminder, competition cannot start 
until a team has completed six days of practice and one day of rest.  School’s may participate in one 
scrimmage after six days of practice and one day of rest at their discretion.  Please be reminded that virtual 
practices do not count towards the six days of practice and one day of rest requirement.   
 
There are no other changes to the ice hockey season as described in the November 19, 2020 Return-to-Play 
Plan memo.  For instance, competition will be limited to three events per week, with a total maximum of 
15 events during the season. The maximum number of events will include any league or conference 
tournaments, and teams may only compete in one event per day.  There will be no NJSIAA sponsored post-
season.  Multi-team events and out of state competition will be prohibited. 
 
Lastly, there are no changes to the skiing season.  Executive Order 204 does not prohibit outdoor practices 
or competition.  Therefore, the practice start date, Monday, December 14, 2020, remains unchanged.  
Competition may begin Monday, January 4, 2021 and the season will end on Wednesday, February 17, 
2021.   
 
NJSIAA will continue to monitor the Governor’s and the Department of Health’s orders and will update its 
member schools as necessary.   
 
 
 


